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Opportunities Await

TOWN OF PORT HAWKESBURY
NOTICE TO RESIDENTS

The Town of Port Hawkesbury wish to inform you of an upcoming change to our Green Bin
Compost Collection schedule. Starting from July 8th, 2024, through to September 4th, 2024,
the Green Bin Compost Collection will occur on a weekly basis instead of bi-weekly. This
means you can take your green bin to the curb for collection with clear bag garbage collection
and blue bag recyclables collection.

This adjustment aims to support our community's efforts in sustainable waste management
and to accommodate the increased volume of organic waste during the summer months. We

encourage all residents to participate actively by utilizing their green bins for compostable
materials.

Please take note of the following key points regarding the weekly Green Bin Compost
Collection:

e Collection Schedule:

» Zone #1 - Weekly from July 8th to September 4th, 2024.
= Zone #2 - Weekly from July 9""to September 5, 2024.

e Accepted Materials: Please continue to place only organic waste, such as food
scraps, yard trimmings, and other compostable items, in your green bins. The full
Residential Sorting Guide is available at townofporthawkesbury.ca.

e Collection Day: Your collection day will remain the same as currently scheduled.

We kindly request your cooperation in adhering to these guidelines to ensure the success of
this initiative. Proper use of the green bins not only benefits our environment but also
contributes to the overall cleanliness and sustainability of our town.

For any questions or concerns regarding this schedule change, please feel free to contact the
Town of Port Hawkesbury at 902-625-7893.

Terry Doyle, P.Eng.
Chief Administrative Officer



